
 
 
 

Water Policy 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
The Home Builders Association of Metro Denver (HBA) acknowledges that water is a precious resource in Colorado.  
In recognition of this, the HBA will be proactive in developing both short term and long term strategies to address the 
ongoing need for efficient water resource management and the development of new water resources.   
 

1. The HBA will examine its industry’s areas of direct impact and develop programs and strategies for the 
efficient use of water in residential land development and construction.   

 
2. The HBA will promote the most effective water wise practices and latest water efficient technologies to its 

members and to the public.    
 

3. The HBA will promote the need for water conservation and encourage local jurisdictions to develop or 
amend existing regulations to be consistent with recognized and evolving water wise practices. 

 
4. The HBA in conjunction with the Colorado Association of Home Builders and a broad-based coalition will 

actively support the improvement of existing and the development of new water resources. 
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